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 Bill No.: HB4192 
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 Author: Rep. Echols 

 Date: 3/8/2022 

 Impact:  $0 

 

Research Analysis 

 

HB 4192 requires the removal of any public agency director whose agency website is not in 

compliance with the personally identifiable data laws found in Title 74 Section 3106.4 by 

November 1, 2023. The agency director may return if reappointed.   

 

Prepared By: Keana Swadley 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 4192 in its current form provides a consequence for certain noncompliance with existing 

statutory requirements.  The instances where such consequence would be utilized is expected to 

be rare; therefor, on a year-to-year basis HB 4192 is not expected to have an impact on the state 

budget or state revenues. 

 

Prepared By: John McPhetridge 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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